RECREATIONAL TRAILS COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
MARSHFIELD TOWN HALL — meeting room 1
The meeting was called to order at 7:10 PM, October 18, 2017

In attendance: Linda Cincotti, Steve Goodhue, Vicki Mc Pherson, Roger Whidden, Greg Guimond, Burt
O’Donnell, Bill Grafton & Angela Scieszka

Absent: Ned Bangs & Keith Rice
The minutes of the 10/11/17 meeting was unanimously approved.
OLD BUSINESS:

Angela, who did the design graphics for the Hoyt-Hall sign that the Committee liked, got an overview of
where we are in regards to signage for our trail system. The group would like her to submit an estimate
for the Carreiro kiosk graphics and then possibly for Phase 1 graphics.

We gave her general information regarding the Phase 1 kiosks and the “UR here” supplemental signs
content.

The group gave her guidance as to formatting and the content of the Carreiro kiosk. Bill & Ned will work
on the specific language with her. Vicki will be her future contact person.

The Committee unanimously approved the motion for RTC to be added to signage logo.

Greg and Bill advised Steve to amend his CPC proposal to include the funding sources of the BSA,
MSRWA and Goodwill Hunters as well as the CPC.

Roger will contact Ned for feedback from the Town Meeting and the Carreiro Trail walk. Roger may
produce and submit a Mariner article with that feedback.

Vicki will contact the HS with the go ahead for their construction of a double as well as a single kiosk.

Next meeting: 10/25/17 at Marshfield Town Hall, meeting room 1 @ 7pm.
Adjournment: 9pm

Minutes submitted by Roger Whidden



